
March 14, 2022 

To: Members of the Audit Committee 

James Young, Chair 

Dick Boulton 

Eric Greenberg 

Andrew Stack 

Timothy Redmond 

Cc: Lakey Boyd, President/CEO 

Susan Krabbe, Senior Vice President, Administrative Services 

From: Jackie Tuma, Chief Staff Liaison 

The American Institute of Certified Public Accountants (AICPA) Auditing Standards Board 

issued a suite of new auditing standards, effective for fiscal years ending on or after December 
15, 2021.  The new standards require modifications to audit reports and governance 

communications for both financial statement audits and employer benefit plan audits. They may 

also require additional audit procedures for related party relationships and significant unusual 

transactions.   

I will provide a brief overview of the changes at the March 21, 2022 meeting.  A summary is 

attached for your review. 




